Two more WHS postponements
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Watauga High Athletics Director Jeff Link has announced that Thursday’s women’s soccer
match with Ashe County has been cancelled and won’t be rescheduled.

And the WHS men’s golf team has dropped out of the Willow Creek/High Point match
scheduled for Thursday afternoon because of missed class time.

Also, no make up dates have been announced for the WHS tennis matches with A.C.
Reynolds and McDowell that were postponed this week. According to Link, an announcement
concerning these matches should be made shortly.




